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28th June 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

What a fantastic term! We have done so much this term that has kept us busy and
definitely learning. Thank you to everyone for their support and involvement with your
children and the school. We look forward to a busy but adventurous Term 3.

Last day of school is Friday 1st July
First day back to school is Monday 18th July

Parent Teacher Meetings Reports were issued yesterday and Parent Teacher meetings will
occur this afternoon to discuss your child's progress this semester. We look forward to
seeing everyone then.

Fence Construction Our school fence has begun construction this week so please be
careful when dropping off, picking up or entering school premises. We are sure that this
should keep the kangaroos off the grass.

Bowls at Bourke We had a fabulous day at Bourke Bowling Club testing out what we had
learnt during the term in lawn bowls. It was great to have Jarryd there to assist us and
teach us even more techniques and play all the fun games. To cap off the day we had a
lovely lunch together at the Chinese Restaurant before heading home. Thank you to
Jarryd and Bourke Bowling Club for their hospitality.

Thank you to Bourke Bowling Club on their generous donation made to our school during
our excursion.

Working Bee We are holding a working bee to assist us in reviatlising our Community
Garden. Please spread the word and come along and help us.



Small Schools Athletics Carnival - Thursday 21st July at Bourke- the first week back at
school. Students have received permission notes this week and need to be returned as
soon as possible. Students will need to bring a packed recess and lunch for the day.

Absences - As attendance is important to learning it is a legal requirement that parental
notification is obtained when a child is absent. This may be via text, email or a phone call
to school. I am sorry but we are unable to accept notification from a child.

Breaky RFDS Students will be cooking breakfast on Friday 1st July
from 8am. Please come along and in exchange for a bacon
and egg roll and cuppa make a donation that will be given to
the Royal Flying Doctor Service in recognition of the work they
do in our community. Please support our students in the act of
giving.

P and C Congratulations to our Thermomix Raffle winner Denise Pye. The P & C have kindly
donated a Thermomix to the school canteen for the students to use during their weekly
cooking experiences. They are very excited and the first thing they wish to make is fruity
dream, so we will keep you posted.

No Wednesday afternoon sport this week. Due to our fence construction there will be no
Wednesday afternoon sport this week.

Books in Homes Students received this term’s Books In
Homes selection at assembly last week. Thank you to
Waratah Education for their continued support. The
children were very excited to head home and start
reading.

Mrs Wendy Robb
Relieving Principal

TERM 3
What’s

coming up?

Week 1
Monday 18th July

Students return to school
Wednesday 20th July

STEAM Workshop
Thursday 21st July

Small Schools Athletics Carnival



Cooking
We created a ‘Potluck Pie’ to use up some of our vegetables left over from when we made a casserole.

They were very yummy and some of the students went back for seconds.

We also made choc chip cookies and caramilk cookies. They were delicious. We had intended to share

them for afternoon tea at our assembly but we ate them all before then. Oops!

Try them yourself, you won’t regret it.

Chocolate Chip Cookies

Ingredients Method

125g butter

½ cup brown sugar

⅓ cup caster sugar

1 egg

1 teaspoon vanilla essence

1 ½ cups self raising flour

¾ cup (or a bit more, shhh)

chocolate chips

1. Cream together butter and sugars

until light and fluffy.

2. Whisk in egg and vanilla.

3. Stir in flour then fold through

chocolate chips.

4. Place teaspoonful on greased baking

trays.

5. Bake in a moderately slow oven for

160oC for 10-15 minutes or until

cooked. Cool on a wire rack.



Around the School





Community Notices

What we need is:

● You with your muscles, shovels, pitch forks, spades and any gardening

equipment
● Very old manure
● Some good soil
● 2 inch poly pipe - 8 lots of 6 m lengths
● 25cm top hat -40 m
● Weed matting
● Seedlings
● An old laundry sink with fittings
● UV stable thread - 100m

If you are unable to join us but can help supply any of the above, please contact
the school.

If you would like to make a donation we would be happy to use that to contribute
to revitalising our community garden.

Contact Wanaaring Public School
Ph 0467963666 or Email: wendy.robb2@det.nsw.edu.au

mailto:wendy.robb2@det.nsw.edu.au


P & C News


